
 
 
 
20th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As the school closes for the summer holiday, we now look ahead to starting back in September. I hope you 
read my last letter regarding returning to school. If not, it can be found on our school website (under the 
‘Parents’ tab, in ‘Parent Information’). I would encourage you to read this letter as it provides a lot of important 
information about the full reopening of the school.  
 
In the letter, we mentioned that there would be staggered start and end times to the school day, to minimise 
contact between the different bubbles. Please see further details about these timings below, along with 
information about which entrance your child should be using. We understand that this may be less convenient 
than before, especially if you are dropping off more than one child, but we ask for your understanding at this 
time. The Department for Education has specifically asked school’s to run this way to ensure that the children 
(and their families) do not come into contact with other groups in school.  
 

Year Group Start Time Finish time Entrance/Exit point 

Nursery 9am 3.30pm EYFS entrance 

Reception 9.15am 3.15pm  EYFS entrance 

Year 1 8.45am 3.15pm KS1 playground 

Year 2 9.15am 3.45pm KS1 playground 

Year 3 9am 3.30pm Main office entrance 

Year 4 8.45am 3.15pm KS2 playground 

Year 5 9.15am 3.45pm KS2 playground 

Year 6 9.00 am 3.30pm*  KS2 playground 

 
*Children will be walked out by the class teacher and brought round to the front of the school to be collected, 
or dismissed to walk home alone.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to once again thank you for all the support you have given to us during this 
period. I wish you all a safe, restful summer, and look forward to welcoming you all back on the 7th 
September.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 



Tom Prestwi 


